
The New Load Market Pricing Tariff (NLMP) is designed to provide new and 

existing customers access to Wholesale Energy Rates (NLMP Rates) for new 

load and load expansion of greater than 400 kW.  Although results vary

by month and savings are not assured, NLMP Rates tend to be lower 

than standard utility tariff rates by as much as 20%. 

MANITOWOC PUBLIC UTILITIES 
NEW LOAD MARKET PRICING TARIFF 

 The new load or load growth must be greater than 400 kW and be

maintained for eight out of twelve months in each contract year.

 A Customer must affirmatively declare that this NLMP Tariff was a
factor in its decision to expand load with the Utility.

 NLMP Tariff is not available to customers transferring existing load from

any other electric utility provider in Wisconsin.

 NLMP Tariff is for a single term of four (4) consecutive years after which

time the customer will be moved to the appropriate utility tariff.

 A Customer may terminate service on the annual anniversary date of the

NLMP Tariff service with a 30 day written notice. Upon termination, the

customer will be  placed on the applicable utility tariff.

If your company is considering moving to or expanding its facilities in 

Manitowoc, please contact Eric Duenkel who will assist

you with questions concerning the NLMP or other MPU Tariffs. 
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920-686-4345
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